
Subject: FW:
Date: Mon, 14 Apr 2003 13:42:12 -0700

From: Ernie Crist <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: Mayor and Council - DNV <Council@dnv.org>, Directors Team <managecomm@dnv.org>

CC: Gord Howie <Gord_Howie@dnv.org>, Richard Zerr <Richard_Zerr@dnv.org>, "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Mr. Poole:
 
Thank you for the information. I did bring this issue to the attention of District Staff when you wrote to me the last  time. I will do so again -  hopefully this time our  staff will be
able to correct this error. You are quite right, it is a matter of principle. I have learned a long time ago that doing  small jobs right is as important as doing the big ones right.
Indeed  for what it's worth I have also learned that people who cannot do small jobs right, very seldom do big jobs right. 
 
Thank you again,
 
Ernie Crist.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 -----Original Message-----
From:  David Poole [mailto:dgpoole@shaw.ca]
Sent: Monday, April 14, 2003 1:12 PM
To: Ernie Crist
Subject: 

Hello Mr. Crist,

            After the election I told you of political mailings concerning the

District I received here in the City, four blocks south of the boundary.

            I have pointed out to staff before that I receive a Garbage 

Schedule each year for the district. I find it ironic that this flyer 

contains instructions for proper recycling as, of course my neighbours 

and I will be instantly recycling this unneeded mailer.

            The district may save a small amount by not bulk mailing to 

these unnecessary areas and may not need to print up as many 

schedules.

            This may not compare to affairs concerning hundreds of

thousands of dollars but is a matter of principle.
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                                                            David Poole

                                                            244 E.25th 
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